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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

1. CE Workshop Series 

 

Friday, 4/23 4:00 via zoom 

 

2. Open House 

 

4/12 4:00 via Zoom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back!  

Spring Forward into the new quarter!!! 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Announcements 

 

Guest: Simpson 

Gumpertz & Heger  

 

Animal Battle!! 

Animal Battle Matchup 

 

Will vs. Megan M. 

 

Use QR Code after 

matchups to vote! 

Vote for Animal 

Battle with Link 

at the top!! 
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SCE Officer Spotlights 
Olivia Clark - Webmaster 

From Chico, CA, Olivia Clark takes large 

interest in dancing and watching Netflix in 

her free time. He has trained in ballet for 

twelve years and now lives off of YouTube 

dance videos. In the summer of 2019, Olivia 

interned for NMR Architects + Engineers in 

Northern California. There, she learned a lot 

about the feats and accomplishments that 

structural engineering does. Olivia is excited 

for Spring Quarter and being able to hike 

around SLO more between doing homework. 

 

 

Michael Wang – Concrete Canoe PM 

Michael is a third year CE major 

concentrating in structural engineering. 

From Fremont, CA, Michael likes to play 

basketball and go on camping trips. He is 

the Project Manager for Cal Poly’s Concrete 

Canoe Team, one of the most successful 

project teams in the country. Michael has 

interned as a field engineer with Flatiron 

Construction in South SF. “Well, this school 

year is almost over, but I am looking forward 

to being in person again next year.” 

Thank you to our sponsors 


